
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
GLASSBORO CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTERS  

PRESENTS: 
A SUCCESS STORY STARRING …  

Jasmine & Her Son 
 

“Hello, this is Jasmine. I wanted to see if you had an opening for 
my son – I wanted to transition him to Glassboro Child 
Development Centers. I picked up an application and the 
awesome young lady helped me. When I moved to New Jersey I 
was homeless due to a DV case with my son’s father, so his old 
center had me under a homeless grant. I am out on medical so I 
don’t have a job. I also take care of my mother full time as best as 
I can. I receive Medicaid, WIC, and food stamps. Do you know 
what program to apply for daycare assistance? This is new to me 
so I’d appreciate your help. I have applied for disability, but I’m 
still waiting to hear.” 
 
Jasmine did not qualify for childcare subsidy. Her son has ADHD 
and needs additional behavioral support. Although she is ALICE 
(Asset Limited, Income Constrained, Employed), she did not have 
the ability to work the required weekly hours. She was eventually 
approved for disability. We were able to use the United Way 
funding we received to assist her with tuition so he could attend 
the entire summer at 10% of cost. He did well with one of our 
additional staff from this grant and will be back this summer.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


